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The Summer holidays are almost here!  
We wish all our families a lovely and safe Summer and our Year Six children the very best of luck at their new school.
Healthy minds, healthy bodies!
We all had great fun at our Healthy Minds, Healthy Bodies theme day.  The children took part in yoga, mindfulness, meditation, a healthy eating and fitness workshop and had a fabulous inspirational talk from Olympic athlete, Sarah Holt.  During all this we raised £820.11 for Sports for Schools – a charity that helps fund the training for our athletes.  We can also use £380.47 of this money to order sporting equipment for school.  Thank you for your generosity and to Mrs Shaw for organising a super event.
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Sports Day 
Whilst stormy weather raged all around, the sun was shining down on our sports day.  We had a fabulous day with all the children showing great skills and resilience.  Well done to everyone who took part and especially our parents who took part in the parents’ races – a great turn out!  Thank you to the PE staff and our PTA who 
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Car Park
[image: Image result for gardening cartoon images]We hope that building work will begin shortly so that the majority of it is done during the five weeks off.  We ask for your patience and flexibility during the construction, as it will take some time to complete, but will be fantastic for the future of the school.  Take care when returning to school in September, in case it is still ongoing.
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Although there will be lots of changes around the school grounds during the Summer holidays, the flower beds at the front of school will remain and are certainly in need of some TLC.  We have volunteers lined up, but would really appreciate any donations of flowers, herbs etc in September that are suitable for the Autumn weather. 
Dinner Money
Dinner money will be going up slightly in the Autumn Term to £2:40 a day.  That’s £12 a week – please make cheques payable to the ‘Diocese of Southwell and Nottingham Multi Academy Trust’. This is still great value for a cooked meal and a pudding.  Remember our Little Acorns (F2) and Busy Bees are all entitled to universal free school meals. Eating alongside friends can encourage a child to try new food and to eat more healthily – please consider trying school dinners if you are still sending a packed lunch with your child.  If you feel you may be entitled to free school meals further up the school, please check our poster on the entrance door about entitlement to Pupil Premium.   Some children are eligible for Pupil Premium even if they are not eligible for free school meals, which means school gets extra funding which we can spend on the children. It is important that you apply for Pupil Premium even if your child receives universal free school meals, so that school gets the funding.

School Uniform
When buying new uniform, please remember that school jumpers/cardigans should be blue – we have a few different colours creeping in. We also expect the children to wear black school shoes, white/pale blue polo shirt or shirt, trousers, skirt or pinafore, blue gingham dresses/play suits in the Summer.
Children will also need to bring
PE Kit: (All named and in a bag)
· Pale blue/white t-shirt  (opposite to uniform) 
· Black or navy shorts
· Trainers or plimsolls
· Earrings must be taken out for PE
· Water bottle with water in (not juice)
· A healthy snack for the afternoon
· Toast money if you want toast at morning playtime (£1:25 for KS1 in a named envelope on Monday mornings. Correct money please as staff do not have time to sort out change)
Our uniform is available online at: 
www.justschoolwear.co.uk

Dairy Dates  
Please be prepared for our INSET Days:
2nd September 2019
18th October 2019
24th February 2020
22nd May 2020
Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd September.
We are following the Nottinghamshire school holidays and so, following a shorter Summer holiday, will have a 2 week break in October beginning on 21st October (following our INSET day).  A great chance for an Autumn holiday!
Please note that the Government has changed the May bank holiday 2020 to a Friday!  It is now Friday 8th May instead of Monday 4th May.
Please look at our website, there are some lovely photos on the class pages:
www.burntstumpchuch.notts.sch.uk
and our Facebook page.
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave
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